CANAAN SCHOOL DISTRICT WARNING

To the inhabitants of the Twon of Canaan, Vermont who are legal voters of said Town School
District, you are hereby notified and warned to meet at the Canaan Memorial High School
Gymnasium on Monday, the 3 day of March 2025 at 6:00 p.m. to transact the Town Business
from the floor and immediately thereafter, to transact the following School business from the
floor:

ARTICLE 1. To elect all Town School District Officers, as required by law.
(Voting for School District Officers to be by Australian Ballot. Polls open
Tuesday, the 4" day of March from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.)

ARTICLE 2. Shall the voters of the Canaan School District authorize the Board of School
Directors to borrow money for current operating expenses in anticipation of
taxes?

ARTICLE 3. Shall the voters of Canaan School District approve the School Board to expend
$5.,459.384 which is the amount the school board has determined to be necessary
for the ensuing fiscal year? The Canaan School District estimates that this
proposed budget, if approved, will result in per pupil education spending of
$17,099 which is 30% higher than per pupil education spending for the current
year.

ARTICLE 4. Shall the voters of the Canaan School District authorize the School Board to sell
the real estate located at 22 Bridge St. Colebrook, New Hampshire (as received by
the District by way of a Warranty Deed from W. Timothy Brooks dated September
26, 2019 with boundary line adjustment dated May 15, 2023)?

ARTICLE 5. To transact any other business that may legally come before this meeting.

G}\/.en unto our hands this 27" day of January 2025.
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